
Circular No. P-09/24                                                                      Date: 09/05/2024 

 

   DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL 
BRS NAGAR, LUDHIANA 

 

Dear Parents  

Greetings! 

 

 

The is for your kind information that school will remain closed for all the classes on 

Friday i.e. 10th May, 2024 as it is declared a gazetted holiday by the State Government.  

 

The school will be working on Saturday i.e. 11th May, 2024 for all the classes from 

Nursery to Class XII and time table of Friday will be followed.  

 

You must ensure that your wards attend the school on Saturday without fail.   
 

 

 

 

(J.K. Sidhu) 

Principal 

 
 


